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SUBJECT: For Information Only — Transmittal of GEH BWROG-TP-08-020 0000-
0100-4963-R0O-NP (Non-Proprietary), “Effects of Voiding in ECCS
Drywell Injection Piping”

This letter transmits BWROG-TP-08-020, “Effects of Voiding in ECCS Drywell Injection
Piping.” This document is being sent for information only, to support the NRC staff review of
licensee responses to NRC Generic Letter 2008-01, “Managing Gas Accumulation in Emergency
Core Cooling, Decay Heat Removal, and Containment Spray Systems.” As such, no review fee
or separate Safety Evaluation (SE) is expected.

Should you have additional questions please contact Greg Holmes (BWROG Project Manager) at
910-819-6147 or Chris Brennan (BWROG ECCS Gas Intrusion Committee Chairman) at 610-
765-5913. '

Respectfully,

Douglas W. Coleman, Chairman
BWR Owners’ Group

Enclosure: 0000-0100-4963-R0O-NP

cc: Michelle Honcharik (NRC)
Ted Schiffley, BWROG Vice Chairman
Ken McCall, BWROG Program Manager
BWROG Primary Representatives
BWROG ECCS Gas Intrusion Committee
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